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February 11, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about conflicts of interest between your family business

and your administrative duties. Records related to your trust structuring,

interference in your daughter’s contracts and direct leases with government

employees give the impression that you may not be acting in the public

interest.

Please assure me that you will shift your focus to governance.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our long history of honest government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


